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Hi, Moms and Dads.
This is the sixth week of school!  Fall starts next week!  It is unbelievable how quickly the days slip by.  
We will finish up our study of creation and Adam and Eve by learning about the choice Adam and Eve made to be disobedient to the Lord and the terrible consequences that followed.  We will also learn about God’s wonderful plan to save us.  He sent Jesus to be the sacrifice for our sins so that we may be forgiven and have new life.  Praise Him for His mercy!  Our new Bible verses are Ephesians 6: 1-2a.  A copy is in your students’ folders.
During math lessons we will learn how to find numbers that are between two numbers and how to find the greatest and least of three numbers.  The goals are for the students to understand the patterns in our numbers and place value.  We are also learning the facts in the six family now.  
In science lessons we are continuing our study of fishes.  We will be learning that most fishes lay eggs and about the life cycle.  We will also look at the different habitats of fishes.
Our phonics lessons cover using ck at the end of a short vowel word and ke at the end of a long vowel word when the “k” sound is heard.  The next special sounds are pr in pray, gr in grin, sm in smoke, sc in scat, sk in skate, and sp in spade.  We will practice writing sentences that start with capital letters and end with a punctuation mark. 
New spelling words are she, with, are, he, and funny.  The test is Friday.
We will practice writing numerals during writing lessons.
Social studies will about more symbols of America.  This week we study the Liberty Bell and Uncle Sam.
Scholastic Book Club orders should be in by Wednesday.
There is a Family Night Out tomorrow evening from 5 to 8 p.m.  The location is the Godfathers Pizza at Twin Creek.  You should have an email with more information.
Don’t forget to help your students remember jackets.  It was chilly outside this morning!
Love,
Rachel and Jan

  
